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The Nockamixon Township Board of Supervisors work session, which was advertised on August 
29, 2011, in the Intelligencer, was opened at 7:30 P.M. on Thursday, September 15, 2011 by Vice 
Chairman Bill Sadow.  In attendance: Supervisors Carl Bahnck, Bruce Keyser, Albert Santopietro 
and Township Treasurer Keith DeLuca. Absent: Chairwoman Nancy Janyszeski. 
   
Vice Chairman Bill Sadow opens the meeting by leading the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Treasurer continued discussion pertaining to the budget with the Board, the budget is 
complete, except for a few minor adjustments; the 2012 budget will be balanced.  2011’s budget 
projects out to be where the Board anticipated it would be last year, with the surplus going into 
the high yield fund. 
 
The Treasurer revisits last week’s request by the Board to research the use of liquid fuels money 
to purchase a new truck for the Township.  The Treasurer contacted PennDOT and received 
clarification on using liquid fuel money make payments on a loan for a new Township truck.  
PennDOT advised the Treasurer that 20% of the yearly liquid fuel allocation can be used to make 
loan payments.  The Board approves of that idea and instructs the Treasurer to begin a search for 
a Dump Truck and to reflect the payments to the purchase of the truck on the State Fund Budget. 
 
Supervisor Keyser left at 8:15. 
 
The remaining Board members preview the agenda and discuss the upcoming Board of 
Supervisors meeting.  
 
A motion was made to adjourn the work session at 9:30 PM by Supervisor Santopietro and 
seconded by Vice Chair Sadow.  The motion carries 3-0-0. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
Keith R. DeLuca 
Township Treasurer 


